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MINISTER FOR ENVIRONMENT — REGEN STRATEGIC — CONTACT 

979. Hon Tjorn Sibma to the minister representing the Minister for Environment; Climate Action: 

Please advise if the Minister and/or any staff member or placement within the Minister’s Office has had any contact 
or meetings with representatives of registered lobbyist ReGen Strategic between 1 January 2021 and 30 June 2022, 
and if yes: 

(a) (a) what were the dates of the contact(s)/meeting(s); 

(b) (b) what was the name of the client being represented during the contact(s)/meeting(s); 

(c) (c) what was the nature or subject of discussion during the contact(s)/meeting(s); 

(d) (d) were other people present during these contact(s)/meeting(s); and 

(e) (e) what were the names of all people present during these contact(s)/meeting(s)? 

Hon Stephen Dawson replied: 
ReGen Strategic was established on 20 July 2022. Prior to this, ReGen Strategic was registered on the WA Register 
of Lobbyists as CGM Communications. 

Contact or meetings of a professional nature between representatives of CGM Communications and the Minister 
and/or staff between 19 March 2021 (commencement of term) and 30 June 2022 is provided below. 

Date Client Contact 
method 

Minister and/or 
staff present 

Topic of meeting/contact 

24/04/2021 Rio Tinto Email Chief of Staff Discussion of proposed donation from Rio 
Tinto to Lord Mayors Appeal 

19/05/2022 TransAlta Email Chief of Staff and 
Policy Advisor 

Potential unintended consequences of 
greenhouse gas policy for major projects 

The Minister and/or staff may have had contact with representatives of CGM Communications for administrative 
purposes only or in a personal or social nature. 
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